
 

LAFARGE CANADA INC. 

2300 Rogers Avenue, Coquitlam, BC V3K 5X6 

Office: (604) 521-8811 Fax: (604) 521-8800 

Web: www.lafargenorthamerica.com 

 
June 19th, 2019 
 
 
Dear Neighbour:  
 

Re: Lower Lynn Improvements Phase 2 – Keith Road Underpass Pile Driving  
 
Pile Driving associated with the East and West Abutment of the new Keith Road Underpass will 
commence shortly.  Details of the area of work are shown on the back of this letter with both the East 
and West abutment represented.  
 
Understanding the impact pile driving can have on nearby residents; we are making every effort to 
complete this work as quickly and safely as possible. To avoid further disruptions and minimize the 
impact to residents we will be completing all work during daytime hours.  
  
Note the East abutment pile driving will commence on the 27th of June and continue for 
approximately three weeks. This will be followed by pile driving on the West abutment.  
  
More information on this project, including regular updates, is available at:  
 
gov.bc.ca/lowerlynninterchanges.  
 
We appreciate your patience while we complete this important work. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lafarge Canada Inc. 

  
Gord Bird    
Project Manager 
Gord.Bird@LafargeHolcim.com 
604-880-4728 
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